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jodencrantz@tri-s.com

From: Landaverde, Carlos@Waterboards <Carlos.Landaverde@Waterboards.ca.gov>
Sent: Thursday, July 11, 2024 8:25 AM
To: jodencrantz@tri-s.com
Subject: RE: Voice Mail (1 minute and 34 seconds)

Hello John, 
 
I do appreciate the detailed summary of our discussions.  Thank you once again.  I do have a meeting with my 
supervisor today to discuss the site and see what the next steps will be for the site.  
 
I do have one question.  You mentioned that the City of Torrance had a comment period, do you know where I can 
find that information? 
 
Thank you,  
 
Carlos M. Landaverde, P.G. 
Engineering Geologist 
Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board 
Site Cleanup Program Unit IV 
320 West 4th Street, Suite 200 
Los Angeles, CA 90013 
D: 213-620-6070 
 

From: J ODENCRANTZ <+19496988851>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2024 10:27 PM 
To: Landaverde, Carlos@Waterboards <Carlos.Landaverde@Waterboards.ca.gov> 
Subject: Voice Mail (1 minute and 34 seconds) 
 
Hi Carlos, this is Joseph Ogden Krantz calling from Trius Environmental, Newport Beach. Just closing up for the day, 
it is Wednesday, July 10th. One of the make sure you had a chance to review my e-mail from this morning whereby I 
summarized our interaction yesterday and just wanted you to know that residents of three surrounding communities 
are very interested in the Water board compelling the developer and the owner to do the right thing and do the 
testing prior to any construction. And I do look forward to hearing what kind of feedback you got with your 
supervisor and others at the Water Board with respect to how things are going to be handled with either comments 
to the City of Torrance or an order for investigation, whatever you may choose, I do want you to know that the 
support of the surrounding communities is ever present and on the present. And I do hope that there is some 
motivation for the Water Board to continue on with our discussion and make sure that testing, whatever it may be, is 
done soon. So please let me know when you can Look forward to hearing an update. Phone number is 949-698-
8851. Have a great rest of the week and I'll be working Thursday and Friday and Saturday. Take care. Thank you. Bye. 

You received a voice mail from J ODENCRANTZ. 
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Thank you for using Transcription! If you don't see a transcript above, it's because the audio quality was not clear enough to 
transcribe. 
 
Set Up Voice Mail 


